

## MARQUETTE WATER STREET VENTURE, LLC

Mr. William Novack Director of Transportation, Engineering and Development City of Naperville 400 South Eagle Street Naperville, IL 60540

Re: Mural Banner on the East Side of the Loggia Building on Water Street

Dear Mr. Novack and Naperville City Council:

We respectfully request an extension of the permit for the Mural Banner sign on the east side of the Loggia Building, on Water Street, until December 31, 2019. Please put this request on the City Council Agenda for the meeting of July 17<sup>th</sup>. The building to be built on the corner of Main and Water Street was originally expected to be developed in 2018 and it appears that it will be delayed until 2019 or later. It will ultimately provide a decorative façade on Main Street and some type of monument signage as the Gateway to Water Street. In the meantime, the high quality Mural Banner provides an attractive look on the east side of the building versus a blank wall and gives more character and life looking to the west. The Mural Banner was constructed of very high quality materials and the installation was well done, as well.

Thank you very much for your support and consideration.

Sincerely,

Nicholas Ryan

Manager

Marquette Water Street Venture, LLC

**EXHIBIT C**